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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Date:  January 30, 2019 

Contact: Julie Tucker 

Phone: 802-828-2265 

E-mail: jtucker@leg.state.vt.us 

 

 

Public Hearing on H.57, 

An act relating to preserving the right to abortion 

 
Wednesday, February 6, 2019, 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

State House, Montpelier 
 

Montpelier, Vermont.  The House Committees on Human Services and on Judiciary will hold a 

public hearing on Wednesday, February 6, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the well of the House 

Chamber at the State House in Montpelier. 
 

For information about the format of this event or to submit written testimony, contact the House 

Committee on Human Services at 802-828-2265 or e-mail jtucker@leg.state.vt.us. 

 

Witnesses may begin signing up to speak at 4:00 p.m., just prior to the hearing.  Witness testimony is 

limited to two minutes per person.  The Committees will also accept written testimony. 

 

If you plan to attend and need accommodations to participate, please contact Julie Tucker at 

jtucker@leg.state.vt.us by February 1, so that we can arrange those in advance. 
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